
 

 

NEW PIAB CLAIM FEE STRUCTURE 

FROM SEPTEMBER 1st, 2019 

 

PIAB is introducing a new fee structure to encourage greater use of online services for 

making personal injury claims. 

• From September 1, 2019, the fee charged for paper-based claim applications 

submitted by both post and email to PIAB will increase to €90.   

• Applications submitted using the following online options - PIAB Solicitors Portal or 

PIAB Online Application Form -  will not have an increase in fees, and the fee for these 

options will remain at €45. 

Should you require any information, please make contact via enquiries@injuriesboard.ie.  

For more information on the PIAB Solicitors Portal and how to register, please contact PIAB 

at  solicitorportal@piab.ie.

 

 

 


